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The NSW Government is funding this project 
through the Housing Acceleration Fund to improve 
traffic flow and reduce congestion to support 
population growth in Epping Town Centre. 
Roads and Maritime Services is delivering this 

project, which involves widening Epping Road 

westbound between Essex Street and Blaxland 

Road and improving the intersection at Epping 

Road and Essex Street. 

Progress so far and the next stage 

We have surveyed the site, carried out demolition 

work, started our utility relocation work and set up 

the site compound. The work still to be done 

includes: 

 widening Epping Road westbound between 

Essex Street and Blaxland Road 

 demolition of a property owned by Roads 

and Maritime 

 improving the intersection at Epping Road 

and Essex Street 

 installing or improving dedicated turning 

lanes 

 asphalting and roadmarking. 

We have included a map to show the location of 

the work. 

We would like to talk to you 

We would like to talk to you about our proposal for 

the upcoming night work schedule. Please contact 

our project team on 1800 332 660 or 

nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au. 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for twelve night shifts and 52 

day shifts between Wednesday 28 February and 

Monday 30 April, weather permitting. Our night 

work hours will be between 8pm and 5am from 

Sunday to Friday. Our day work hours will be 

between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday 

and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 

All work is due to be completed in the second half 

of 2018. 

How will the work affect you? 
Our work may be noisy at times but we will 

continue to do everything we can to minimise its 

impact, including completing the noisier tasks by 

midnight and staging them in different locations. 

Traffic changes 
We will be banning right turns out of Forest Grove 
onto Epping Road eastbound from March 2018. 
These changes are part of the final road layout.  

During the work, we will also implement a no left 
turn into Essex Street from Epping Road 
eastbound. This movement will be reinstated 
following the work.  

These traffic changes will help us complete more 
work safely during day time hours.   

Other traffic and pedestrian changes will be in 
place during our work to ensure the work zone is 
safe. Lane closures will be in place and may affect 
travel times.  
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Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and 

traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic 

updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com 

or download the Live Traffic NSW APP.  

Beecroft Road and Carlingford Road 

Roads and Maritime Services is delivering 

improvements to the Beecroft Road and 

Carlingford Road intersection in Epping. The 

project will result in improved traffic flow, reduced 

traffic congestion with new turning and slip lanes 

and improved pedestrian access.  

 

 


